
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th June 2022 
CDm/KTr 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
Thank you so much for your ongoing support and feedback for homework this 
academic year.  Through our excellent relationships and collaborative work with 
families we have made several improvements to our strategies, systems, and 
communication.  
  
This year we have:  
  
• Provided homework guides detailing the homework expectations for each subject 
and a bespoke timetable for each student  
• Issued every student with a homework planner  
• Supplied 30 brand new laptops for homework club  
• Supervised homework club with excellent adult support all academic year  
• Provided immediate communication when homework is missed  
• Committed pastoral support with phone calls and meetings arranged to explore 
support when homework is becoming a barrier   
 
This term we are trialing two systems for improving homework notifications for the 
family.   
 
To help us continue to reflect and improve on our homework strategy, I would be very 
grateful if you could please complete the survey found at the link below: 
 

 

Fill | The Malling School - 

Homework parent survey 
To help us continue to reflect and 

improve on our homework strategy, I 

would be very grateful if you could 

please complete the survey questions 

below 

forms.office.com 

 Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Dmytruk  
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tCMFVSN07kaNT57q7-QOW7AroOvs_yZKlgiQR1rC2MpUOTZENjdHQjRZSlo1VUk0MVg1RDA4U1ZHSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tCMFVSN07kaNT57q7-QOW7AroOvs_yZKlgiQR1rC2MpUOTZENjdHQjRZSlo1VUk0MVg1RDA4U1ZHSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tCMFVSN07kaNT57q7-QOW7AroOvs_yZKlgiQR1rC2MpUOTZENjdHQjRZSlo1VUk0MVg1RDA4U1ZHSC4u

